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Just found out about this minutes ago.  This bill is a terrible bill and indicative of the 

mindset that has permeated the public and many legislators since the handling of the 

pandemic.  It clearly shows that there is an agenda to control and to create fear in the 

medical and functional medical community lest they follow the prevailing methods of 

treatment.  As we have seen via the handling of the pandemic and articles slamming 

masking and forced vaccinations that have been even in mainstream media, we are 

on the road to tyranny. This is no small matter.  Vaccine passports, digital passports, 

getting the FBI involved in acquiring names of those who refused to take part in a 

medical experiment.  All is about censorship, fear and control.  Please do not vote for 

this bill 
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